
 

The Confederation of Danish Industry attaches great importance to the principles of the 

Global Compact and the Sustainable Development Goals. We are currently preparing our 

Communication on Engagement for our organisation, which is an important priority for 

us as we are engaged in a broad variety of activities related to sustainability within our 

organisation and with our member companies. Due to unforeseen circumstances and 

tasks, we would appreciate more time to finish the report and therefore we kindly ask for 

an extension period in order to present a COE comprising the variety of the efforts made 

by the Confederation of Danish Industry since our latest report was published in 2020. 

The COE will be uploaded on the UN Global Compact website no later than by June 1st 

2022. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Anna Nilsson 

Senior Advisor 

 

To our stakeholders and Global Compact 

 

 

 

7th February 2022 

 


